Code Enforcement Report

Village Board Meeting July 08,2024

Continuing to hang door tags, phone homeowners and realtors about lawn mowing.

Following up on unregistered/unlicensed vehicles throughout the Village.

Received a call about a gas/septic smell on Spring Street and spoke with the homeowner.

Talked with Mr. Gorman from Chenango County Health about food permits at raceway.

Spoke with a homeowner about 10 x 10 portable shed reminded him about property setbacks.

Waiting for callback from Chenango County Building about homes on Spring Street and Long Hill Road.

Emailed New York Governor, Schator, and Congressman about boat launch one response back, (letter attached)

Attended a Planning Board Meeting.

From: "Straebler, Ben" <Ben.Straebler@mail.house.gov>

To: "jsb26@twc.com" <jsb26@twc.com>

Cc: Bcc:

Priority: Normal

Date: Tuesday July 2 2024 4:08:49PM

Boat Launch village of Afton

Hi Jeff,

I'm reaching out regarding you message about the boat launch in Afton. I've submitted a request with the Congressional Research Service to see if they are aware of any grants or funding available that may be used for this. I will keep you posted on anything that I hear.

Best,

Benjamin Straebler Constituent Services Representative Congressman Marcus J. Molinaro (NY19) Subscribe to our weekly e-newsletter

